

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION Region X-Northern Mindanao **DIVISION OF MALAYBALAY CITY** Purok 6, Casisang, Malaybalay City Telefax # 088-813-2894 or 221-4597



DIVISION MEMORANDUM

To:

Public Schools District Supervisors

District ALS Coordinators Abot-Alam Literacy Volunteers

This Division

Deped-MALAYBALAY CITY OIVIS
RELEASED
Date: JUL 2 0 2015 Time: 2:45
By: White

From:

EDILBERTÓ L. OPLENARIA, CESO YI

OIC - Schools Division Superintendent

Date:

July 15, 2015

Re:

Submission of 2015 Updated Summary of Statistical Data and

Accomplishment Reports for the Months of April – June 2015

- 1. All Abot-alam Literacy Facilitators are hereby advised to submit their Accomplishment Reports for the months of April to May 2015.
- District ALS Coordinators are also directed to submit their consolidated and updated 2015 Summary of Statistical Data.
- 3. Hard copy of the said reports should be submitted to this office on or before July 20, 2015. Soft copy of reports should be submitted to this email address dgcatane@gmail.com before July 20, 2015.
- 4. For compliance.

ABOT-ALAM: Downloading of 2014 Continuing Funds and 2015 Funds

Inbox x

Abot Alam

Jul 13 (3 days ago)

to bcc: me

Dear Abot-Alam Coordinators,

Good day!

- 1. We'd like to inform you that the <u>SARO for the 2014 continuing funds</u> (allowances of literacy volunteers for the remaining 5-7 months) have already been downloaded. We received reports that some divisions have already received their SAROs. We hope that you'd be able to use the funds for the continued service of our literacy volunteers.
- 2. We'd also like to inform you that Procurement of ALS Learning Materials for Abot-Alam is still in process. We hope to complete the process by August. We will keep you posted on this.
- 3. We are currently finalizing the Request for Authority to Download **2015 Abot-Alam Funds** to the Regional Offices (ROs) and Schools Division Offices (SDOs). We are targeting for the ROs and SDOs to receive the 2015 funds by August. It is in this regard that we would like to seek your assistance in validating the data we have so we could submit the necessary documents already.

The 2015 Funds to be downloaded will be based on the number of Abot-Alam learners mapped by each division under Education track, that were not covered by the 2014 downloaded funds (from the submitted Annex 4, 7 and 2015 WFPs). Since not all divisions have submitted the Annex 4, 7, and 2015 WFP, we will be prioritizing the divisions with available data validated. We have summarized the data you submitted in the attached file. We hope that you could help us in validating your respective data.

Please send us your updated data via email to abotalam.deped@gmail.com as soon as possible. Please indicate as subject of the email: "NAME OF DIVISION: For 2015 Abot-Alam Funds."

We will acknowledge receipt of your email as soon as we receive your email. We will also be calling you one of these days for these data. Again, we would like to reiterate that this data will be the basis for the downloading of the 2015 funds. For those who have not yet submitted their data, we appeal that you submit it by **JULY 15.**2015 so that we may still include your division in the request for downloading of 2015 funds.

Thank you very much for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

ABOT-ALAM SECRETARIAT

Office of the Undersecretary for Partnerships and External Linkages Department of Education
Tel: (02) 6379814

Tel: (02) 6379814 Fax: (02) 638 8639

Email: abotalam.deped@gmail.com